
 

CITY OF FLINT 3RD WARD  
SPECIAL PRIMARY ELECTION 
Tuesday, May 6, 2025 – Precincts 7, 8, 9 & 10 

 
Special Elections for Flint City Council vacancies must follow the 
district/ward boundaries that members were originally elected 
to represent.  Only voters who currently reside in the “OLD” 3rd 
Ward district are eligible to vote in this Special Primary Election.  
If you are unsure whether you live within the “OLD” or “NEW” 
3rd Ward boundaries, or have any questions concerning this 
election, please call the Flint City Clerk’s Office at (810) 766-7414. 

  


